
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: October 10, 2018 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       October 17, 2018 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend Board approve acceptance of the Glassboro Education Foundation Grant award for 

the 2018-2019 school year. 

 

“The Write Stuff” Published Book Project/Thomas E. Bowe School/Heather Rittman and 

Cyndy Wiggins/$304.97 

 

“Making Einsteins with Albert”/Glassboro High School/Christopher Wood/$1200.00 

 


